
The	proposed	project	will	have	a	significant	impact	on	the	wildlife	that	
currently	inhabits	the	territory.		The	addition	of	thousands	of	home,	people	
and	cars	will	endanger	the	lives	of	thousands	of	mammals,	birds,	reptiles,	
plants	and	trees.		These	deaths	seem	to	have	no	weight	in	the	decision	to	go	
forward	with	the	project.	The	preservation	of	some	land	for	an	urban	park	
will	not	allow	many	animals	to	inhabit	the	area	peacefully.		Tensions	between	
conflicting	needs	of	people	and	animals	will	surface.		The	wildlife	will	have	
no	rights	or	protection.		As	a	lifelong	inhabitant	of	l'Anse	a	l'Orme	bay	I	
am	opposed	to	the	development	of	Pierrefonds	Ouest	because	it	will	not	
improve	the	quality	of	life	of	any	residents,	human	or	animal.		It	will	
enrich	the	far	removed	and	powerful	land	owners	and	impoverish	those	that	
actually	live,	love	and	play	on	the	territory	
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